
Are you interested in sharing your family’s 

culture with our Copper Hills community? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We are excited to announce our  

2nd Annual  

Copper Hills Passport Night  

on Wednesday, November 20th, 2024  

from 5:30-7pm 

 

 
If your family would like to 

share your culture at this 

event, please complete the 

“Copper Hills Passport Night 

Interest Form” by Wednesday, 

October 30th. 

 

 

 
Questions? Contact Mrs. Cross, sarahcross@cusd.com 

SCAN THE QR CODE 

TO COMPLETE THE  

INTEREST FORM 

 


